
22.04.2021 Thirsk Community Primary School 

 

Thank you to the PTA 

Over the Easter holidays the PTA ran a book event sharing books with the 

community, I would like to express my thanks to the PTA for organising and 

leading this event. There has been a lot of very positive feedback from it –well 

done everyone involved. 

Keeping safe 

Can I please remind everyone to try and maintain social distancing when 

waiting for the gates to open. This is also important in the areas around the 

school gates. Currently the outdoor climbing equipment remains closed.  

Children should not climb on it at the end of the school day. Finally, please 

only use the school car park if there is a bay to park in, I have had several con-

cerns raised over cars being ‘abandoned’ and unable to get passed. 

Next week at school is our curriculum enrichment week. During the week  

pupils will be taking part in activities to enrich our curriculum these will in-

clude Science activities, Den building and even a visit from a Dinosaur! We 

hope that this week will be as successful as our previous enrichment weeks. 

On Monday evening it is our PTA film night, a letter has been sent out about 

this already. If you haven’t done so and you would like your child to be in-

volved please get in contact with the school office. 

Parents Evening 

This week has been parents evening. If you have not yet had the opportunity 

to talk to your child's teacher please arrange an appointment. We are          

currently doing parents evenings over the phone. I hope that this is the last 

time that we will need to do this. 

 

 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RW 95.7 

1B 98.6 

2L 97.2 

3B  98.3 

4TA 93.5 

5C 98.6 

5H 96.9 

6G 98.3 

Total 97.3 

Dates for your     

Diary: 

April 

 

26th PTA Film Night 

26th –30th Enrichment     

week 

May 

3rd May Bank Holiday 

5th  High School Head 

visit 

7th Day 1 Bikeability 

Group 1 & 2 play-

ground. 

10th G1 Bikeability  

12th G2 Bikeability 

28th Break up for 

Spring term 

 

 

 





 

Friends of Thirsk PTA 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Wednesday 28th April 8pm 
We will be holding our next PTA meeting to discuss ideas for the next term  

If you would like to join us, see what we’re about or have any ideas you would 
like to share pop us a message and we will send you an invite via zoom  

We hope to see some new faces  
 

Thank you for the clothes donations we managed to raise £72 with Bags2school 


